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Between January and July 2023, WFWP Portugal, has been holding weekly sessions of a "Teachers for 

Peace Course" for the Lusophone Countries (Portuguese Speaking mostly African Countries). The second 

part of this series is planned for November 2023 through April 2024. 

 

The Course is taking place in response to the request of the WFWP Co-founder Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon out 

of her concern for Africa. 

 

 
 

WFWP Portugal in partnership with Ambassador for Peace, Dr. Isabel Costa as the course trainer, and the 

collaboration of two WFWP Portugal members, decided to take action by helping to put the "Principles of 

Peace" teachings into practice. 

 

The Course started in 2022, focused in Mozambique, followed by Angola and São tome e Principe in this 

latest instalment in 2023, and we got also participants from Brazil and Portugal. 

 

The Sessions are held weekly, online via Zoom, each with around 25 -50 participants. From November 

onwards, we will be holding the sessions Sundays to enable more teachers to participate. 

 

Reported by Dr. Marta de Carvalho 

 

WFWP Portugal President 


